
06 June 2016: The Extension of Cross Industry Invoice technical artefacts Leader, 

Natascha Rossner, France, is pleased to announce the Bureau has approved the 

start of the Extension of Cross Industry Invoice technical artefacts project. The 

project proposal can be found enclosed to this Call for Participation. To sign-up to 

the project, please contact the project lead Natascha Rossner by indicating : your 

name, your country of delegation, your email address and telephone number. 

https://www2.unece.org/cefact/display/themepressdemo/Extension+of+Cross+Industry+Invoice+technical+artefacts
http://www.unece.org/fileadmin/DAM/cefact/CallsForParticipation/Project_Proposal_UNCEFACT_Extension_of_Cross_Industry_Invoice_tech....pdf
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